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A statement on the collaborative access to facilities and data, was proposed and approved 
by the Executive council and commission chairs, reads as follows: 
Physics increasingly involves international collaborations that share in the planning, 
construction and operation of common apparatus and in the analysis of the resulting data. 
Such collaboration is most successful when all collaborating scientists have unimpeded 
access to both physical facilities and to the data that results from their common efforts. We 
observe a disturbing international trend of restriction of access to facilities, shared data and 
methods of communication. While nations have legitimate needs to protect their critical 
facilities and computing systems, they also have a responsibility to find ways to maintain and 
facilitate access for all international scientific collaborators. 


